
Planning application comment was submitted on the 21 March 2024 19:52 PM

The following is a comment on application P240422/F by Dale Martin

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: Would be devastating to have houses built and people living so close to a haven for wildlife and
literally on the doorstep of a site of special scientific interest. The disturbance to the wildlife from the building of
the homes and the people and their pets living here would be terrible. Herefordshire Wildlife Trust have set their
stall out and that is good enough for me.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Dale

Last name: Martin

Email:  

Postcode: HR1 1RA

Address: 28 Biddulph Rise, Hereford, HR1 1RA

Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: N/A

Link ID:  https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?
id=240422

Form reference: FS-Case-598467988




